
Project Area

KEY

10
 P

in Alley Way
Shingle Creek
Regional Park

Sh
in

gl
e

Cr
k T

rl

W. Vine St

H
oa

gl
an

d 
Bl

vd

PROJECT DESCRIPTION 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will be making roadway improvements 
along West Vine Street (S.R. 530/U.S. 192) (also known as West Irlo Bronson Memorial 
Highway) from east of the Shingle Creek Regional Park to east of Hoagland Boulevard. 

Work will include the addition of a second left turn lane from eastbound West Vine Street 
while to northbound Hoagland Boulevard. The traffic signals at the Hoagland Boulevard 
intersection will be upgraded to steel mast arms with illuminated street signs. 

WHAT TO EXPECT
During construction, motorists should expect lane closures and detours during weekdays 
and weekends. Electronic message boards and other signage will be used to direct traffic 
through the work zone. Road conditions during construction will become less apparent as the 
project progresses. Motorists are asked to exercise caution and reduce their speed while driving 
through the work zone.

The contractor will maintain pedestrian access to sidewalks during construction using signed 
detours, traffic control devices, and/or temporary walkways and ramps, when appropriate. The 
construction schedule may change due to weather or other unexpected conditions. For the most 
current project details, make sure to visit the project pages on FDOT’s Central Florida Roads 
website, www.cflroads.com/project/437451-1.

Financial Project 
Identification 

(FPID) No.:  
437451-1

ROADWAY IMPROVEMENTS

Osceola County

PROJECT START
October 2021

CONTRACTOR
ACCE JV, LLC

PROJECT COST
$2.1 Million 

ESTIMATED COMPLETION
Summer 2022

Facebook.com/MyFDOTCFL @MyFDOT_CFLCFLRoads.com @MyFDOT_CFL

Follow us on social media

FOR QUESTIONS, CONCERNS, OR 
PROJECT UPDATES
Send a request to:

John Livingston 
Community Outreach Coordinator 

321-319-8130 
john.livingston@dot.state.fl.us

Scan the QR code using your 
mobile device to view more 
information about this project.

 West Vine Street (S.R. 530/U.S. 192) from east of Shingle Creek Regional Park 
to east of Hoagland Boulevard

https://www.cflroads.com/project/437451-1

